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CYBER SAFETY SEMINARS

This week, students in Year 7 and 8 attended information sessions on Cyber Safety.

Senior Constable Robert McFarlaine attended the College to discuss the issues around safety
online. Technology plays an important role in our everyday lives, and a significant part of this is
how we build and maintain our relationships.

The workshop delivered important safety points for students to understand when engaging in
online activity.

It was a very helpful session for our students.
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